July 3,2014

At NISA, we strive to deliver world-class products and experiences to our customers. Part of
accomplishing that is meeting the needs of our customers as efficiently, and positively as possible.
On July 1, we officially launched our European Online Store as a part of that effort. We recognize
that this transition has been difficult for a number of our customers, and offer our sincerest
apologies for any difficulties that this transition has caused.

We would like to ask you to bear with us during this transition, as we are confident that opening
the European Online Store is in the best interests of our customers. Since our US online store’s
launch eight years ago, we have been providing carefully crafted Limited Edition products to the
Western Hemisphere. We are aware that some customers have been importing and loving these
Limited Edition products in the European region. The goal of our European Online Store is to
provide these Limited Edition products to this region with better service, quicker, more efficient
shipping, and better support.

There have been difficulties with the launch of the new store—as there are for any international
venture—but we sincerely believe that if you stick with us, the European Online Store will provide
an overall better experience and better access to our products for our loyal customers in the
European region. We recognize that the limited anime and merchandise selection is a concern for
some of you, but rest assured that we are doing our best to ensure access to all of our products. In
the meantime, our anime products may still be purchased from other select online retailers.

To provide a little peace of mind for our existing European customers, and address at least some
of the concerns that we have heard, we would like to let you know that we will be honoring the
point system used on our US online store for existing European customers at a one-to-one ratio as
soon as the system merge has been completed. This means that if you have 500 points on the US
online store ($5.00 value) we will be transferring those points to the EU store at a £5.00 value.

We are here for our customers, and we are doing our best to live up to your high expectations.

To stay informed of all future changes to our online stores and to keep up to date on our catalogue,
please follow us on social media and subscribe to our Prinny Bomb.



